This file was downloaded from the American Curriculum website





الملف Comprehension and Grammar about Competition Quiz English

<u>Almanahj Website</u> \rightarrow <u>American curriculum</u> \rightarrow <u>6th Grade</u> \rightarrow <u>English</u> \rightarrow <u>Term 1</u> \rightarrow <u>The file</u>

More files for 6th Grade, Subject English, Term 1				
English Test about Passive voice	1			
Midterm Test	2			
English Quiz	3			
Final test For the gifted in English	4			
Test students english	5			
Worksheet about English Writing	6			
Practice test English	7			

SJK(C) TIT BIN

English Quiz Competition 2021

Year 6

1. Th	nat wa	s most challenging task and we only have
hou	ır to fi	nish it.
	Α	a, an
	В	a, the
	С	the, a
	D	the, an
2. A		of soldiers marched to the camp.
	Α	troop
	В	crew
	С	group
	D	party
		up early in the morning. She planned to a hearty st for her mother.
	Α	wakes, make
	В	woke, made
	С	woke, make
	D	wakes, making
		turnedwhen the headmistress called out her name for luring the assembly.
	Α	as black as coal
	В	as green as grass
	С	as red as beet
	D	as blue as the ocean

5. Vandalism is the act of		ism is the act of	other people's property.	
	Α	minding		
	В	appreciating		
	С	razing		
	D	destroying		
6. T	he po	rter will take our	to our room in a minute.	
	Α	lugagge		
	В	lugage		
	С	luggage		
	D	lugaje		
7 0	luan S	ubaida tald the girls 'lf'	ou are hungry, make	somo dinnor'
/. F			ou are nungry, make	some difficer.
	A	herself		
	В	yourselves		
	С	themselves		
	D	myself		
8. If	f you a	are upset, you should sp	eak to your teacher	your parents.
	Α	either and		
	В	either or		
	С	neither nor		
	D	neither to		
9. T	he so	ldier fought	and was given a medal by the	king.
	Α	weakly		
	В	badly		
	С	bravely		
	D	happily		

- A "Do you like to jog in the park" asks Leha.
 - B "Do you like to jog in the park," asks Leha?
 - C "Do you like to jog in the park?" asks Leha.
 - D "Do you like to jog in the park," asks Leha.

Read the story carefully and answer the questions that follow. Questions 11 and 12

Long ago, there lived a young couple who had a domesticated pet mongoose. It was very smart, loyal and faithful. One day, they went out to buy some groceries. They left their baby in the care of the mongoose.

After they had left, a big cobra entered the house. The mongoose was well-known as a snake killer. It killed the cobra after a long fight.

When the couple came back, they saw the mongoose lying at the entrance of the house. Its mouth was covered with blood. They thought that it had killed their baby. The husband took a stick to hit the mongoose and killed it.

However, when they entered the house, they were filled with remorse. Next to their baby was a dead cobra. They regretted killing the mongoose and shed tears of sadness.

- 11. What did the mongoose do?
 - A It played with the cobra.
 - B It protected the baby and killed the cobra.
 - C It killed the baby.
 - D It walked away from the cobra.
- 12. What is the most suitable proverb for this story?
 - A Do not act in haste.
 - B It's no use crying over spilt milk.
 - C Don't bite the hand that feeds you.
 - D Look before you leap.

Read the story carefully and answer the questions that follow. Questions 13 to 15

Learning How to Invest (For Grown-ups and Kids) Seminar

Date : 1st April 2017 (Saturday) **Time** : 9.00 a.m. to 4.00 p.m.

Venue: Golden Hall

Fee : RM50.00 (Half price for children aged below 12 years old)

This seminar is suitable for all beginner investors, including children. Our lecturers will give simple financial advice and tips on how to save more money and increase your savings. So parents, bring your children over and see us on Saturday!

- 13. Mr Tan wants to bring his 11 years old son to the seminar. How much does he have to pay?
 - A Fifty Ringgit
 - B One Hundred Ringgit
 - C Seventy Five Ringgit
 - D Eighty Ringgit
- 14. Which the following topics will not be covered at the seminar?
 - A How to save more money
 - B Make a financial plan
 - C What can we do with our savings
 - D How to translate Chinese to Malay
- The seminar will commence at ______.
 - A 9 a.m. on the 1st of April
 - B 9 p.m. on the 1st of April
 - C 4 a.m. on the 1st of April
 - D 4 p.m. on the 1st of April

Read the story carefully and answer the questions that follow. Questions 16 and 17

During the school holidays, Shah and his family went for a holiday. They went to visit the Taj Mahal. The magnificent building was built entirely out of white marble. It is one of the seven wonders of the world. It was built in memory of Shah Jahan's wife, Mumtaz Mahal, who died after a long illness.

They started building the Taj Mahal in 1632 and completed in 1653. It took them about 20 years to build. Besides that, 1000 elephants and 22, 000 workers were also involved.

This beautiful building is situated in Agra, India. Millions of people from all over the world visited this place every year.

- 16. Why was the Taj Mahal built?
 - A It was built in memory of Shah Jahan's wife.
 - B It was built to accommodate the soldiers.
 - C It was built in memory of Shah Jahan.
 - D It was built so that people can visit.
- 17. Who ordered the place to be built?
 - A The President
 - B The Prime Minister
 - C Shah Jahan
 - D Mumtaz Mahal

Read the story carefully and answer the questions that follow.

Questions 18 to 20

The turtle and tortoise are important to us. This is because they are part of the food chain. However, they are decreasing in numbers. We must protect them so that they do not disappear from the earth.

They are both reptiles and cold blooded. They lay eggs in the ground. Both the tortoise and turtle do not have any teeth.

The tortoise lives on land but the turtle lives in water. The tortoise has round stumpy feet which help it to move on land. The turtle has webbed feet to help it swim in water.

The tortoise's shell is large and dame-shaped to protect it from its enemies. However the turtle's shell is flat and streamlined to help it swim well in the sea.

- 18. Why are the turtle and tortoise important to us?
 - A They are reptiles.
 - B They are part of the food chain.
 - C They lay eggs.
 - D They are cold blooded.
- 19. Which of the following shows the similarities between a turtle and a tortoise?
 - A cold-blooded
 - B lives on land
 - C lives in water
 - D webbed feet
- 20. How does the tortoise protect itself?
 - A By hiding in its large and dame-shaped shell.
 - B By hiding in its flat shell.
 - C By staying in water
 - D By swimming in the water.